
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/16/2021 11:00:00 AM

First name: Ryan

Last name: Balas

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [External Email]Shoshone NF Travel Management Planning Project

 

[External Email]

 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

 

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

 

As an avid outdoorsman and father to two growing boys that love the outdoors as much as I do, whether it's

hunting, fishing, hiking skiing or snowmobiling, it's important that our ability to use the mountains in the way that

we've always used them.

 

I am opposed to any change in the regulations and truly believe that over snow travel as long as there is

adequate snow cover does absolutely no damage to the woods. It also does no damage nor does it affect wildlife

as wildlife heads for the low country during the winter and are not in the areas of snowmobiling or other winter

activities.

 

I appreciate your time and I hope you would truly consider the impacts that making changes would cause to all

involved.

 

Thank you and have a great day!

 

Ryan Balas


